
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Ref: 11.SH0233 
 
The application for extension of time was considered at a Board meeting 
held on 29th January 2016. 
 
The Board noted the request of the applicant in letter received on 27th July 
2015, together with the memo on file from David Curran SEO dated 29th July 
2015, which summarises the background to the case. 
 
The Board decided as follows: 
 

Grant an extension of the period for the making of an application for 
substitute consent for a further period of 16 Weeks from the date of 
this meeting. 

 
Reasons and Considerations – as follows: 
 
The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the 
making of the application for substitute consent in this instance, and taking 
into account the circumstances pertaining to this case, was of the opinion 
that the an extension of 16 weeks would be reasonable and appropriate to 
enable preparation of remedial Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: _________________ Date: 29th January 2016 
   Conall Boland 
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